
 

 

 

UNDESIGNATED GIFTS POLICY 

Approved by the Rochester Public Library Board of Trustees on June 16, 2021. 

 
All undesignated monetary gifts received by Rochester Public Library will be forwarded directly to the 

Rochester Public Library Foundation and designated for the Building Fund. This process does not 

require consideration or action by the Rochester Public Library Board of Trustees.   

  

 

 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


